
From: Ennis, Rick 
Sent: Tuesday, December 31, 2013 8:18 AM 
To: David.Distel@exeloncorp.com 
Cc: Kuntz, Robert; Miller, Ed; Lamb, John; Tom Loomis; Purnell, Blake 
Subject: Peach Bottom 2 and 3 response to Recommendation 2.3 , Flooding 

Walkdown RAIs (TACs MF0261 & MF0262) 
 
Dave, 
 
On 12/23/13, the NRC issued an RAI to most plants, regarding Near-Term Task Force 
Recommendation 2.3, Flooding Walkdowns (ADAMS Accession No. ML13325A891).  The RAI 
requested a response by 1/31/14.   
 
Per your email to Blake Purnell on 12/24/13, you noted that on 11/22/13, Exelon stated that it 
could provide a response for Peach Bottom Units 2 and 3, by 2/28/14.  My understanding is that 
the delay is needed due to a large numbers of below-grade seals that need to be addressed. 
 
This e-mail documents the NRC staff agreement that Exelon will provide a response to the 
subject RAI for Peach Bottom, Units 2 and 3, by 2/28/14.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Rick Ennis 
NRR Project Manager for Peach Bottom and Limerick 
 
 


